
Kincasslagh	Parish	Newsletter,	August	22nd,	2021	
 Tel: 074 954 2006 or 086 230 0620 -  Email: kincasslagh@raphoediocese.ie  -  Kincasslagh Parish  -  Web: www.kincasslagh.ie -  SVP 087 050 7895   

 
Schedule of Masses  

St. Columba’s Church 

Monday @ 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday @ 10.00 a.m.  

Thursday @ 10.00 a.m. 

Friday @ 10.00 a.m. 

No Saturday Vigil Mass 

Sunday @ 11.30 a.m.  

St. Mary’s Church 

Monday & Tuesday @ 10.00 a.m. Wednesday @ 10.00 

a.m. & 7.00 p.m. 

Thursday @ 10.00 a.m. 

Friday @ 10.00 a.m. & 7.00 p.m. 

Saturday Vigil Mass @ 6.30 p.m. 

Sunday @ 10.00 a.m. 

 

Anniversaries and Masses 
Sarah & Neil Ward and their sons Dinny and Joe, Sat, 

StM 

Jake Freeland, Ranafast and Scotland, Sunday, StM 

Kathleen Boyle, Acres and Edinburgh 1st Ann, Sunday, 

StC 

Jimmy Cunningham, Gort & Galway, Wednesday, StM 

Nora Boyle Devers, formerly of Keadue, Thursday, StC 

Living members of the McNally and McFerran families, 

Friday, StM 

Nora and Hughie McGarvey, Kincasslagh, Sat, StM 

John Mulholland, Kincasslagh, Sunday, StM 

Anton Ban & Annie the Cope Sweeney and their son 

Pauric, Sunday, StC 

Anniversaries 
Sean Ginty, Letterkenny 

Annie Maria Ward, Keadue 

Edward and Hugh Gallagher 

Recent Deaths 
Brendan O’Friel whose ashes were interred in 

Letterkenny this week. Twin of John. 

 
Growth in Prayer and Reflective Living: Ignatian 

Spirituality 

Commencing Monday, 20 September, hosted by 

Drumalis via Zoom 

Applications are now being accepted for the third intake 

of this popular one-year programme for those who 

want a closer relationship with God.  Living out faith 

isn't easy against the backdrop of our fast-paced, noisy 

and instantaneous culture. The Growth in Prayer and 

Reflective Living course will give you the tools and 

space to become attuned to God's voice in the midst of 

the clamour.  The course will take place over 21 

Monday evening sessions fortnightly from 7:00 pm – 

9:30 pm via Zoom.  

For further information, please contact 028 

28276455/28272196 during office hours (Mon-Fri, 9 am 

– 5 pm) or email maura@drumalis.co.uk   Details are 

also available on the Drumalis website 

- http://www.drumalis.co.uk 
 
 

 
On sale at the back of the Chapel, €2.50 

 

Welcome  

 
A big parish welcome to Fionntán McGinley (Burke) 

who was baptised in St. Mary’s Church last weekend. 

 

Mary's Meals, feeds almost 2 million hungry children 

every school day in a place of education. An  Online 

Quiz, to support their efforts,  takes place on the last 

Friday of EVERY month at 8pm. The next one is  Friday 

(27th) at 8pm. To join/donate contact Martin Colfer on 

087 259 6159 or go to www.bit.ly/QuizforMM  
 

Keadue Rovers Bingo Results 13/8/2021 

Winners of our €100 houses were Grace Rogers 

Calhame & the second house was won by Una Ward 

Belcruit. No winner of our Snowball. Snowball now 

stands at €8,000 and €550 Friday 20/8/2021, finally we 

will also be having a big bingo were all the house prizes 

in the second half will be for €100.  

Recent Keadue Rovers Underage Results 

U12 Premier: Keadue Rovers 0  Illistrin 4  

U14 Premier: Bonagee 6  Keadue Rovers 0  

U16 Premier: Keadue Rovers    Kilmacrennan Celtic: 

Postponed  

U12 First Division: No Game 

 

Congrats 

 
Best wishes to Leila Islam and her Spanish husband Iván 

at the Irish blessing of their Spanish wedding that took 

place a couple of months ago. ¡Buena Gente! 

 

In Appreciation 

We sadly learned of the closure of the Welcome Centre 

in Burtonport which had been a hub of joyous activity in 

our neck of the woods over the years. Happily it has 

been witness to the generation of two excellent café’s 

in the area The Wheelhouse and the Harbour Front, 

joining the succulent Chippie and our new 

souvenir/craft shop at Mary Campbells, joining the 

existing and excellent Lobster Pot Restaurant and the 

legendary Jimmy Johnnies Public House and the 

unveiling of new and exciting plans for the port area. As 

it closes its doors, we thank the committee and the 

many volunteers who brought the spark of hope into 

the port decimated by the unacceptable decline of the 

fishing industry in the area.  

I wish to acknowledge receipt of a cheque from the 

committee which it made from its closing down sale 

recently, shared with a couple of other good causes. 

Our amount was €1800 and for that I am truly grateful. 

 

First Communions 

 
Cousins Katie Sharkey and Ayva Boyle stole the show at 

their First Holy Communions on Friday in St. Columba’s 

Church.  

 

 


